
The Quakertown Centennial Memorial Project is a collaborative, community-wide effort to recognize
and honor the community of Quakertown, its residents, and their descendants. It was roughly 100
years ago that the Quakertown community – a vibrant, middle-class, and largely African American
community – was removed to make room for a City Park where Quakertown Park now stands. The City
of Denton Parks and Recreation Department will be holding two meetings in order to receive public
input about the Quakertown Centennial Memorial Project.
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For details on how to participate and register 
scan the QR code or visit Discuss Denton.
 

Join us on Zoom for upcoming meetings
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The first meeting is on November 14, at 6 p.m. 

The second meeting is on December 1, at 6 p.m. 

For details on how to participate and register for the virtual community meeting,
scan the QR code or visit Discuss Denton. 
 
 


